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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Mott, Andrew <Andrew.Mott@aecom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2021 3:56 PM
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR; Henderson, David; Dean, Janel; Chris Frederickson; Zach Vruwink; 

dlhintz@hotmail.com; Matthew Leitner; Michael Fugle; Lewandowski, Richard; Steve 
Sorenson

Cc: Haag, Christine T - DNR; Nobile, Trevor W - DNR; Saari, Christopher A - DNR; Burton, 
Kyle - DNR; Pauli, Mark D - DNR; Nelson, William J - DNR; Bower, Phillip R - DNR

Subject: RE: DNR Comments on the PFAS Work Plan-Area Wide Potable Well Investigation 
Rhinelander-Oneida County Airport 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi Carrie, 
The anticipated schedule for the potable well sampling is the following: 
  

 The City of Rhinelander Utility Billing Department will send introduction letters to the property owners on or 
before January 6, 2022. 

 The City of Rhinelander Utility Billing Department will begin calling property owners on or before January 13, 
2022 to schedule the sampling appointments.  

o The City will place door hangers at homes for property owners that have not responded to calls. 
 The City of Rhinelander and AECOM sampling team will begin sampling the week of January 17, 2022.   

  
AECOM will update the WDNR with changes to the above schedule.  Please let us know if you have further questions.   
  
Thank you 
  
Andrew 
 
 
Andrew Mott P.G.* CPG 
Senior Project Manager 
Environment, Wisconsin  
D +1-920-236-6713 
M +1-920-379-6024 
andrew.mott@aecom.com 

Click here to connect with me on LinkedIn 
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